SANDWICH PUBLIC SCHOOLS

JOSEPH P. MARUSZCZAK, Ed.D. Superintendent imaruszczak@sandwich.k12.ma.us

BERNARD MCNAMARA
Director of Pupil Services
bmcnamara@sandwich.k12.ma.us

CHRISTOPHER GEORGE
Director of Facilities
cgeorge@sandwich.k12.ma.us

ADMINISTRATION OFFICES

33 Water Street Sandwich, MA 02563 Tel: 508 888-1054 FAX: 508 888-9505 MAUREEN WIKLUND

Assistant Superintendent of Teaching & Learning mwiklund@sandwich.k12.ma.us

MICHELLE AUSTIN

Director of Finance and Business Operations maustin@sandwich.k12.ma.us

BRYCE HARPER

Director of Technology bharper@sandwich.k12.ma.us

Sandwich Public Schools

Request for Proposals

Eleanor Gaffney Community Pool at Sandwich High School
365 Quaker Meetinghouse Rd.`
East Sandwich, MA, 02537
Lease Agreement
Issued: 7/12/2023

Due date: 7/26/2023

The School Committee, through the Sandwich Public Schools, requests proposals which are subject to the provisions of M.G.L., Chapter 30B, Section 6, from qualified proposers to manage and operate the before and after school programs within the swimming pool at Sandwich High School, 365 Quaker Meetinghouse Rd, East Sandwich, MA, 02537, for a term of 11 months the first year with an option for extension for years 2 and 3, commencing on or about September 1, 2023.

Requests for Proposal documents may be obtained through the Facilities Department at, 33 Water St., Sandwich, MA 02563 or by emailing cgeorge@sandwich.k12.ma.us, starting on July 12, 2023 at 2:00pm.

A formal pre-proposal site inspection is required. A site walkthrough is planned for July 18th 2023 at 11:00 am. Please contact the Director of Facilities, Christopher George at cgeorge@sandwich.k12.ma.us. with any questions. Please be aware that this is a required walkthrough and if you are not present you will be disqualified from submission.

Thank you,

Christopher George Director of Facilities Sandwich Public Schools (508) 888-1054 x5120

SANDWICH PUBLIC SCHOOLS